
AMS Department
Chairs Workshop

   Virtual Workshop   

Date: January 14, 2021

Please join us for this annual workshop for department chairs and leaders to 
be held in a virtual format on Thursday, January 14, 2021.

Like almost every aspect of society, higher education has been in a state of 
turmoil since the COVID-19 pandemic hit. The 2021 Department Chairs Work-
shop will provide an opportunity to share experiences and refl ect on what 
math department chairs, math departments, and colleges and universities are 
doing to react to the emergency. Some of the emerging issues have to do with 
resources, handling stress (students, staff, and faculty), and how to deliver our 
curriculum under new paradigms. In an effort to best respond to the changing 
landscape due to the COVID pandemic, topics for the workshop will be fi nal-
ized in the weeks before the workshop. Registered participants will receive a 
short questionnaire in December about the demographics of their departments 
and about potential topics for discussion at the workshop. 

Registration fee:
  $50 discounted  $100 non-member rate
  AMS member
  rate – Half Price

If you are interested in attending, please register online 
by December 18th at  https://bit.ly/3l8aRGL.

Workshop leaders: 
 Luca Capogna, Worcester Polytechnic Institute
 Kevin Knudson, University of Florida
 Jennifer Zhao, University of Michigan-Dearborn

For more information go to
www.ams.org/chairsworkshop2021.
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